
 

Thursday 22nd April from 10-11am 
 

This workshop will provide: 

 An opportunity to discuss common concerns 

relating to the return to school (e.g. covid-19) 

 Guidance and practical tips to help ease 

childrens worries on returning to school 

 Advice and coping strategies for feeling 

uncertain 

 


